
DATE: July 20, 2020 

TO: General Public 

FROM: Kari Ruse, Nebraska Department of 

Transportation, Transit Manager 

RE:  Disadvantaged Business Enterprise Goal (DBE) 2021-2023 

In accordance with requirements of the U.S. Department of Transportation as set forth 

in 49 C.F.R. 26, as amended, the Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT) in 

Lincoln, Nebraska, hereby notifies the public that it is recommending the following 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goal for applicable professional services, 

construction and procurement contracts during Fiscal Years 2021-2023 is .53%. 

Information pertaining to the goal and a description of how it was selected is available 

for inspection from 7:30 am to 4:00 pm (central time) at the Nebraska Department of 

Roads, Local Assistance Division, Transit Section, at 1400 Highway 2, Lincoln, NE for 

30 days from the date of this notice.  Written comments are for information purposes 

only and may be sent to Kari Ruse or the Regional Civil Rights Officer, Federal Transit 

Administration, Region 8, at the addresses below. 

The NDOT DBE Program provides support to small businesses owned and operated by 

women, minorities and other socially and economically underrepresented business.  

The NDOR DBE Program is intended to promote the success of small businesses by 

giving them a fair chance to compete for federally assisted transportation contracts.  

The overall goal of the program is to eliminate barriers to the success of small 

businesses that could occur as a result of past or present participation. 

 

Kari Ruse 

NDOT Transit Manager 

1400 Highway 2, Lincoln NE 68509 

402-479-4694 

kari.ruse@nebraska.gov 

 

 

Regional Civil Rights Officer 

Federal Transit Administration, Region 8 

Byron Rogers Federal Building 

1961 Stout Street, Suite 13-301 

Denver, CO  80294 

303-362-2393 
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